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With your support we will: 
 
• Create a new high-quality enhanced single-form entry primary school and 

nursery. 
• Provide a variety of outdoor learning and social areas. 
• Provide an improved learning environment which is larger than the current 

provision. 
• Provide a special educational needs resource centre with a multi-sensory 

room and group space.
• Provide a science and cooking studio. 
• Create a new 2-court sports hall which has the potential to be used by the 

community outside of school hours. 
• Provide a bespoke school for your children and 1000’s of children in the 

future.
 

Paper copies of the form will also be given to your child on Wednesday for you to 
complete and return to the school. 
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This week in Journalism Club we looked at photography. We have taken lots of close up photos 
for a challenge. Can you guess where all these places are in the school? 

 
Photos taken by Adam (Year 5). 

 
We are participating in the annual Poppy Appeal and we will be arranging sale points for the 

pupils in the playgrounds. This will begin after the half term break. 

Year 6 parents must ensure that secondary school applications are submitted by 31st October. 
 

You can find lots of information on the secondary school application process on our website: 
https://www.floragardens.lbhf.sch.uk/info-1/secondary-school-transition 

Value Award Winners 

Nursery: Maleeyah 

Reception: Kosta 

Year 1: Amiyah 

Year 2: Aisha 

Year 3: Kye 

Year 4: Emilia 

Year 5: Odri 

Year 6: Nadir 

PE: Lily 

Music: Year 3 

Spanish: Ioana 

This week parents/carers will receive a form 
for the nasal flu vaccine. The Joint Committee 

on Vaccination and Immunisation has 
recommended that the routine seasonal flu 
programme should be given to children to 

lower the impact of influenza on children and 
lower influenza transmission to other children 
and adults. This will also have an impact on 

reducing sickness levels in schools and 
therefore be beneficial to both pupils and staff. 

 
Please sign and return the form to your child’s 

teacher before the half term break as the 
vaccines will take place on 5th November. 
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